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PROPOSED UPDATES TO WEF BYLAWS 
There are several proposed updates to the WEF Bylaws which have been reviewed and approved by the 
Bylaws Subcommittee, the Governance Committee, and the WEF Board of Trustees.  These changes are 
related to the Board Committees, including formalizing the Ethics Committee, removing the WEFTEC 
Advisory Committee, and shifting existing Subcommittees to Committees; as well as adjustments to the 
text related to the Member Engagement Transformation (MET). As is stated in the House of Delegates 
(HOD) Policies and Procedures, these changes are to be shared with Member Associations prior to the 
vote and approval of these changes by the HOD.  The HOD will officially vote to confirm these changes at 
a virtual meeting later this Fall. See attached to review a markup and clean copy of the WEF 
Bylaws.  Questions? Please contact WEF Staff Kelsey Hurst. 
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